
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Vitor Vanti 
Sent: Friday, March 12, 2021 5:43 PM 
To: Regional Clerk <ClerkGeneralLine@york.ca> 
Subject: Highway 413 
 
 
Hello  
 
My name name is Vitor Vanti, I live in Thornhill. 
 
I am against the building of Highway 413 for all the reasons related to the environment, population 
increase, and pollution. 
 
Thank you 
 
Vitor Vanti 
 


